
H2nd 

 

 

 

Year 5 Speeches 
Congratulations to our seven Year 5 students who 
presented their captain speeches last week. All the 
students spoke about our three PBL values and how they     
up-hold these. All the speeches were spoken from the 
heart and all had intertwined their story with the school’s 
culture.       
 
Carols by Candlelight  
On Sunday, the students are invited to sing at the West 
Wyalong Hospital Auxiliary Carols by Candlelight at 
Barnado Park. Students are to wear full summer uniform. 
Miss Hamilton will set up an area for the students to sit. 
We ask that students arrive by 7:20pm for a 7:30pm start.   
 
Thank you to those students and staff who attended the 
Wyalong Christmas on Saturday. The students sung 
beautifully! 
 
NDIS Connection Desk 
Thursday, 8th December, from 1-3pm our families have 
the opportunity to have a personal meeting with an NDIS 
co-ordinator. There will be four half-hour time slots you 
can book. Please ring the school if you would like to make 
an appointment.    
 
Special Lunch Orders 
Thank you to Ms Mitchell, Gerard and Erin for the 
delicious nachos and brownies for lunch last Friday! 
 
This Friday, we will be selling hot dogs for lunch. An order 
form has gone home and will need to be returned along 
with money by tomorrow. No late orders will be accepted. 
 
Icy pole for Eugowra  
Tomorrow students can purchase an icy pole for $1 with 
all proceeds going to the Eugowra flood appeal.            
This will be instead of Toppy Fresh. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Time for Giving 
We are now asking for donations of non-perishable items 
for a Christmas hamper that the school will donate to St 
Vincent de Paul Society. Please bring your items to the 
front office.  
 
School Reports 
Students’ reports will be sent home this coming Friday. 
The students have worked extremely hard this semester 
and should be commended on their efforts and 
achievements.   
 
Library Books 
Thank you to all those students who have returned their 
library books. If you still have books on loan, please return 
them to the library tomorrow. Overdue notices will go 
home tomorrow. 
 
St Mary’s School Performance 
On Thursday, students K-5 will be catching the bus to the 
S&C club to watch St Mary’s School performance. 
Permission note is on Sentral. 
 
Middle School  
Middle School will conclude this week, Thursday 8th 
December. Year 6 students will attend Toppy school in 
Week 10 for our Enrichment Day. 
 
Week 10 
Next week we have Presentation evening, Enrichment 
day, Year 6 Farewell and the pool party. Students can 
wear mufti-clothes on Thursday and Friday. 
 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 16th December is the last day of school for 
students. Students return to school on Tuesday 31st 
January. 
 

Have a wonderful week! 
 

Kylie Taylor 
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 9 Term 4       6th December 2022 



 
 
 
 
 

Swimming for Sport 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Presentation Night 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 

Enrichment Day 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

Pool Party – Last Day of Term 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 16th December 2022 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

St Vincent De Paul 
Society  

Christmas Hamper 
  
Please drop non-perishable items 

to the front office for the 
Christmas hampers!  

Thanks for your support 



 

  
  

Assembly Awards 
  

Soren Duguid   - for showing kindness to others. 
Cooper Williamson  - for improvement in literacy. 
Darcy Bunt   - for improvement in reading. 
Tessa Stergo    - for being a respectful class member. 
Iszac Miller-Schmidt     - for being a responsible member of the class. 
Olivia Norris   - for using resilience to overcome changes. 
Calab West    - for working independently during writing. 
Will Tillman  - for having a great work ethic during maths. 
Tyrone Wilton   - for using feedback to develop his understanding of a concept. 
Oliver Cumming     - for using feedback to develop his understanding of a concept. 
Braelee Catlin   - for showing kindness, respect and empathy to others. 
Jimmy Davies   - for always being in the right place at the right time. 
Shaylee Richards  - for trying her best when challenged. 
  

  

Silver Pennants 
  

Ava Hall, Tyson Richards, Riley Taylor, Kylah-Ann Moles, Skye Brown, Tiarni Imrie, Will Tillman, 
Calab West, Oliver Cumming, Kylan Imrie, Tyrone Wilton, Izabella McLeod, Skye Brown, Tennessee 

Williams, Tiarni Imrie, Sophie Kevill, Iszac Miller-Schmidt, Tessa Stergo, Willow Taylor, Soren 
Duguid, Nate Pettit, Dusty Nicholson, Elsie Taylor, Elijah Pettit, Darcy Bunt, Cooper Williamson, 

Miller Pratt, Knox Harris, Bodhi Read & Emilia Brewis-Miskell 
   
  
  
  
  

         
  
  
  

  

  

  

  

  





 
 


